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City Library will be open for additional hours Friday, Saturday and Sunday as a safe, warm space

during the cold weather event forecasted by Environment Canada.

Friday, Jan. 12 — 9 a.m. – 9 p.m.

Saturday, Jan. 13 — 9 a.m. – 9 p.m.

NEW! Sunday, Jan. 14 — 1 – 9 p.m.

Monday, Jan. 15 — Regular hours resume: 9 a.m. – 9 p.m.
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Some library services might not be available during these extended hours. Additional updates will be

posted here and on our social media channels:

Twitter/X — @NorthVanCityLib 

Facebook — @NorthVanCityLibrary 

Instagram — @NorthVanCityLibrary 

Stay safe

Follow these tips from North Shore Emergency Management to stay safe during an extreme cold

weather event:

Seek warm shelter immediately and listen or watch for updates on radio, TV and social media.

Allow faucets to drip a little to avoid freezing.

If you go outdoors, dress appropriately. Wind chill can cause cooler temperatures to occur. Limit

your time outside and watch for signs of frostbite or hypothermia.

Take care when shoveling. Vigorous exercise and cold temperatures can cause high blood

pressure and accelerated heart rates. Be cautious when walking on icy streets.

Phone 911 if you see utility lines or poles down, see any sparks, flames or smoke.

Learn more about emergency preparedness at North Shore Emergency Management.
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